
We are learning about: 

Maths: 

We are looking at numbers within 100 and 
how the numbers can represent 10’s and 
1’s.  

Phonics 

In the coming weeks we will be setting 
phonics work on the oxford owl portal 
which parents will receive a log in.  

English 

This week our writing has been focussed on 
Queen Elizabeth II. The children have 
learnt lots of facts about the Queen. 

Updates and information: 

Welcome to a new school year, I hope you have all had a lovely summer. It has been lovely 
to see all the children looking amazing in their full school uniform. Please remember to 
label all cardigans and jumpers so they can be easily returned. The school gates open at 
8:45am and close at 9am. It is important that the children come in on time as Year 2 is a 
very busy year preparing for SATS. We will be holding a parent meeting to discuss ex-
pectations of Year 2 and SATS later in the term once the children have settled.  

Dates/Days to remember: 

• School book bags to be 
brought in Monday and 
Friday 

• P.E for this term will be 
on a Tuesday. Children 
come to school in their 
P.E kit.  

• Toast money is £1 for 
the week  

• Children can bring a la-
belled water bottle with 
plain water into class.  

• Spelling test will be eve-
ry Friday.  

www.stmariescps.org.uk/year-2-4/ 

Please return any reading 
book letters so we can send 
home reading books as soon as 
possible.  

Please sit with your child and help them to learn 
their 2, 3, 5 and 10 times tables.  

I hope they have enjoyed their first two weeks in 
year 2! 


